
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good news, 2021 is already different; our ministry went from caring for 20 children to 50, 
and although this is remarkable growth, the goal is to reach 200 children.  I am thankful for 
the momentum gain and the positive direction we are heading in. We have increased our 
circle of influence and extend hope and kindness towards those who could never repay 
(Matt 25: 31-40). 
 
I am happy to be a part of this work because I know God is in this (James 1:27).  As people 
of faith, let us take comfort in the fact that the scriptures 
encourage us to be kind and compassionate to one another (Eph 
4:23), and in doing so, we reflect the heart of God.  
 
House of Hope policy is to ensure that children benefit 100% 
from funds raised for them. However, we also need to raise our 
personal funds (a.k.a. missionary support).  I would ask that you 
prayerfully remember us in your giving so we can continue the 
work the Lord has set before us. 
 
 

 
 

Please cut and return bottom portion along with your donation. 
Please make checks payable to House of Hope 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 House of Hope P.O. Box 167 Port Orchard, WA 98366, 714-334-3129, houseofhopeasia@gmail.com 
 
  

MISSIONARY SUPPORT  $____________________________ 
ORPHAN SUPPORT  $____________________________ 
GENERAL FUND   $____________________________ 

 
 

CREDIT AND DEBIT CARD DONATIONS 
(CIRCLE ONE)     VISA      MC      AMERICAN EXPRESS 
#_____________________________________________________ 
CVC CODE:______________________EXPIRATION_______________ 
NAME ON CARD___________________________________________ 
I WOULD LIKE THE CHARGE TO OCCURE (CIRCLE ONE) 
MONTHLY     QUARTERLY ONE TIME 
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